Sixth Form Open Morning

The Sixth Form Open morning is taking place on Saturday 15th October 2016 and we are
looking forward to welcoming parents of Year 11 pupils to showcase the Sixth Form.

There is no need to book in advance to attend the Open Morning.

Parents and pupils of students from visiting schools are asked to arrive from 9.00am.
Guides will be available to show new students around the school site and help locate where

the subject talks will be held during the morning.
Year 11 Beechen Cliff students are asked to arrive at 9.30am.

All parents and students will gather in the Sports Hall for an address from the Headmaster
and Head of Sixth Form at 10.00am. There will only be one opportunity to hear this address,
so please ensure that you arrive in good time. This will be followed by a series of subject
talks and pupils are encouraged to consider in advance which four they would like to
attend.

Important notice about parking: If it is not possible to walk, then parking is available in
Greenway Lane for existing Beechen Cliff students. Alexandra Park will be used by non-
Beechen Cliff parents who are less familiar with the site and its environs. The event will
finish by 1.00pm.

The Sixth Form Prospectus and online Application Form will be available to complete from
Friday 7th October.



